These fine specimens were seen on Tuesday morning kindly supporting the local economy (and their own addictions to confectionary) by stopping at this fast food stall in the market.  
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They proceeded, in the line of duty, to the Caribbean cakes, pies and patties stall to make sure no-one was misbehaving themselves.
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The slightly juicier of the two specimens left his friend to investigate the produce over at the Tramstop jacket potato stand.
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While his friend remained thoroughly interested in the contents of the nice Caribbean man’s cake stall.
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Surely the sight of these two pigs feeding at Mr Ronald McDonald’s own trough was too much for this reporter to hope for …
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Alas it was.  However, there was more sinister business going on in this venerable establishment.  The human on the left of this picture is a friend of Pig Watch named Kieran.  Kieran told Pig Watch that the animals had gone into this fine restaurant to arrest his close friend Mark.  Kieran and Mark are both from Preston and are currently living on the streets of Cambridge.  Being an innocent bystander, Kieran was obviously not too impressed at being patronised and slightly intimidated by the oversized brightly coloured animals.
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Once the pigs were sure that their target was in the toilets in McDonald’s they both disappeared into a room labelled “Private staff only” where Mark had presumably been taken.  After about five minutes one of the animals protected the front door, (presumably from “threat-to-society-Kieran” who was just standing nearby to check Mark was ok), while the other led Mark out of the private room, into the street and into the back of a small police van.  The video below shows Mark being led out from the toilets into the police car and Kieran’s reaction afterwards [if video doesn’t work please email the reporter for help].  When this reporter spoke with Kieran he said that Mark was probably being arrested for begging, although he did have a warrant for his arrest in Preston where he had been caught driving a car without a license.  In an interview with Mark on Friday it was found that he had indeed been charged with driving offences and begging and he said he’d been taken to court and was out on bail.  Fortunately, Mark was not physically harmed by this process.

Pig Watch has brought you this exclusive piece of investigative journalism to reassure everyone out there who worried that their taxes were being misspent on our brilliant pig service.  Pig Watch hopes that you can find comfort in the fact that the animals that we employ to protect us are spending their time walking around the local market, eating and arresting the poorest most vulnerable members of society.

